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Dear Rich,

The Cal/Tahoe Emergency Services Operations Authority has reviewed the new proposed
rate schedule for EMS services. We believe that the new rates reflect an appropriate
increase while maintaining our billing practices within what appears to be the community
standard for other agencies around our geographic location.

Sincerely,
Bryan Pond
Executive Director CTESOA
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